
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Parish Council meeting 14th February 2022

Since our last report to Parish Council in January, Team Salhouse members are 
continuing to observe social distancing guidelines.

 Litter picking has continued on an individual basis.

Instances of fly tipping in The Loke and Vicarage Road were reported to BDC and 
cleared in a couple of days.

 A small number of volunteers cleared the undergrowth on Lower Street at 
Streetwood so that the daffodils would be able to show their beauty in Spring.

Team Salhouse, “Proud of our Village


